
From: A38 Derby Junctions
To: Robbins, Lily; Case Administration
Subject: FW: Objection to A38 Project TR010022
Date: 28 February 2020 13:51:55

Hi Lily
 
Can we please have the below additional submission published and EL updated.
 
Thank you
Bart
 

From: Sarah Fowler  
Sent: 28 February 2020 12:32
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to A38 Project TR010022
 

 

 

I object to granting a Development Consent Order to Highways England
project TR010022 on the grounds that the planning process is unlawful
because it has not taken into account the June 2020 Government
commitment to cut carbon emissions to net zero by 2050.

Sarah Fowler
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